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IRONBARK HOLIDAY PROGRAM – OLD SCHOLARS AND FAMMILIES 

 

What is the holiday program? 

The Ironbark holiday program gives old scholars and their families the opportunity to return to 

Ironbark during school holidays or weekends outside of student program time to either relax 

or enjoy each other’s company or to help staff keep the property running. Arrival and 

departure details need to be arranged with the Director. 

 

Who can participate? 

We are happy for past students and their families to attend. We do ask that you consider if 

your children attends St Peters and would be due to come to Ironbark in Year 9. We ask that 

families help us to avoid young children coming before attending the Year 9 experience. 

 

What you can expect to do: 

- What you can expect to do: 

- Farm duties ie. Feeding animals and maintenance that needs to be done daily. Up to half a 

day of maintenance work will be required to be done on most days. The rest of each day you 

have to yourselves. 

- Each group will need to maintain a supply of split wood for the dorm (for cooking). 

- Each group will need to keep the dorm clean throughout their stay and clean the whole dorm 

thoroughly before departure. 

- Depending on the staff on duty during your stay, you may have the opportunity to go horse 

riding or participate in adventure activities. You may also have the opportunity to camp on the 

property or go swimming (weather permitting). 

- Reunion Groups we can arrange a program for you or you can just enjoy each other’s 

company in a relaxed setting and reminisce. 

 

What you need to organise: 

- Transport to and from Ironbark. 

- All your own food (you will be able to buy food in Crow's Nest each day if you need to). You 

can use milk and eggs produced at Ironbark during you stay. Some produce from the garden 

may also be available. 

 

Who is in charge? 

One of the resident Ironbark staff will be on duty during your stay. This staff member will be 

responsible for your program and safety. 

 

For more information contact: 

Mr Matthew Sullivan (Director of Ironbark) (07) 4698 1171, ironbark@stpeters.qld.edu.au> 
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